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Shahid Ali

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:46 AM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'

Cc: 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'KHAN, Faizan'

Subject: FW: UCPO TDNW need Official warning

Attachments: Warning to UCPOs TDNW.docx

Dear Waseem, 
 
With reference to below email, below PTPP staff are recommended for explanation letter on account of 
professional negligence.  

 

 Mr. Abid Ullah - UCPO Mir Ali-4: Confirmed polio case has been identified in village Babar khel UC 
Mir Ali 4 (Area 026) in 2019. However, he has not visited this village for the last one year and have not 
taken clusters. Which shows his lack of commitment and negligence toward his duty. Recommended for 
explanation letter followed by warning. 
 

 Mr. Wazir Ulla – UCPO Spinwam-2: Area Supervisor of CBV team has been terminated on account of 
poor performance. Mr. wazir never reported his poor performance to the concern authorities and he 
was defending him in the whole situation. Which shows his lack of monitoring and supervision skills. 
Recommended for explanation letter followed by warning.  
 

 Mr. Haseen Ullah – UCPO Dossali-1: Special meeting of UCPOs was arranged with National RRU 
team on 5th day of NID April 2019 in Miran Shah. However, he was absent from meeting without 
permission of his supervisor and he was conducting meeting with Nutrition team at CH Dossali. 
Which shows his lack of interest and neglect of duty. Recommended for explanation letter followed by 
warning with one day salary cut.  
 

Kindly share your comments/feedback regarding the recommendations, if any.  
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Dr Khandat Khan [mailto:peonwtd@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 12:20 AM 
To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Ac FR Bannu <acfrbannu@gmail.com>; Noorul WAHAB <nwahab@who.int>; APCR NW <apcr.nw@gmail.com>; amir 
jan <amirjanwazir@gmail.com>; wajid rehman <wajidtcsp@gmail.com>; Hamid Khan <hamid.wazir7117@gmail.com>; 
CBV Manager NW TD <riaz.dso@gmail.com>; Imran DHCSO Spinwam and Shewa <imran.dhcso@gmail.com>; 
hamihhmomand@gmail.com; ahmadnaz@who.int; progress876 <progress876@gmail.com>; Kamran Khan 
<dso.nwa2015@gmail.com>; saeedn@who.int; Asad Munir <fatapda@gmail.com>; dr_adnanalikhan 
<dr_adnanalikhan@yahoo.com> 
Subject: UCPO TDNW need Official warning 
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Respected Sir Shahid Ali Sb, 
Please find attached some UCPO of TDNW  need  Official warning letter  from CTC side for their 
improvement. 
 
 
 

Dr Khan Dat Khan  
PEO WHO TDNW 
0346-9213742 
0928-210564 


